Julie Enea

From: Bob Welsh

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 3:50 PM

To: Gayle Israel; Supervisor Candace Andersen; Julie Enea; Bob Welsh

Subject: COVID-19 Cases and Deaths - Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) - County of Santa Clara

Good afternoon,

| am still waiting on a response to my earlier questions regarding the Covid Hospitalization numbers being reported on
the County Health site (1. What #/% of patients are from SNF/LTCF and the 16 active outbreaks, 2. What #/% patients
are from San Quintin or other outside County(s) from an outbreak, 3. What is avg age of patients in hospital). Hoping to

get this information soon.

Further, | see that Santa Clara County includes the following disclaimer on their County reporting page...

“Deaths provided in this dashboard do not necessarily mean that the individuals died from
COVID-19.”

Certainly something we’ve expected to be the case since day one, but hadn’t seen any official acknowledgment until
now. Has Contra Costa also reporting deaths one the same manner? | assume so, but would like to get official response.

Thank you.

Bob Welsh
Danville

https://www.sccgov.org/sites/covid19/Pages/dashboard-cases.aspx





